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Daisy Class

This Week...
We made cookies. Can your child 

remember what ingredients we used? 
In the afternoon we had a real fire 
alarm and saw the fire engine. Miss 

Evans accidentally left the cookies in 
the oven for a little too long. The 

children were very sensible at 
coming out of the classroom quickly 

and quietly. 

Shapes
We have been looking at the 

story 'Mouse Shapes' By Ellen 
Stoll Walsh. We have been 

looking at shapes and making our 
own shape pictures. We have 
been looking for shapes in our 
environment. We have talked 

about how many sides and corners 
each shape has. Can you find any 

shapes at home? 

Thank You
Thank you so much for all the 

donations of junk and messy play 
resources. 

Thank you also for all engaging 
with Tapestry. 

Please do come and see Miss 
Evans if you need any Tapestry 

help! :) 

Donations
We would love any donations 
of christmas arts and crafts. 

Thank you :) 

Christmas Activities
We are planning to have our 
Christmas party on Thursday 

17th December. More 
information will be sent out 
next week via parent pay. 

Next Week
We will be getting Christmassy! 
We will decorate the classroom 

and start singing Christmas songs. 
We will start talking about 

Winter and the changes that we 
have started to notice with the 

seasons changing. We will look at 
the story 'The Snowman.'  


